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Ericka Burnett

From: Stacy K. Roberts <Stacy.Roberts@FLCOURTS1.GOV>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 3:51 PM
To: Jeanne Griffin
Subject: FW: 2017-2018 Byrne/JAG Grant Application  -- Status Update

Attached is an email received today from FDLE regarding the Byrne Grant allocations.  Once the allocations have been 
released, I will let you know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Stacy Roberts 
Program Coordinator 
Drug Court Programs - First Judicial Circuit 
100 West Maxwell Street 
Pensacola, Florida  32501 
(850) 595-3055 
(850) 595-3059 
 
Attention: The information contained in this E‐mail message may be privileged and confidential under Fla. R. Jud. Admin. 2.420 and information 
intended only for the use of the individual(s) named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, 
please contact the sender by reply E‐mail and destroy all copies of the original message.  Thank you. 
 

 

From: Cathy White  
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 2:48 PM 
To: Stacy K. Roberts 
Subject: FW: 2017-2018 Byrne/JAG Grant Application -- Status Update 
 
 
 

Catherine White 
Director of Case Management 
First Judicial Circuit 
Court Administration 
(850)595-3055 
 
 
Attention: The information contained in this E-mail message may be privileged and confidential under Fla. R. Jud. 
Admin. 2.420 and information intended only for the use of the individual(s) named above.  If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of 
this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender by reply E-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.  Thank you. 
 

From: Criminal Justice [mailto:criminaljustice@fdle.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 2:18 PM 
To: Criminal Justice 
Subject: 2017-2018 Byrne/JAG Grant Application -- Status Update 
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Good afternoon. 
 

Over the past few weeks, we’ve received many calls from agencies inquiring as to when the allocations for the 
state’s 2017-2018 Byrne/JAG pass-through funding for locals will be announced by FDLE. 
 

As you are aware, a number of new requirements have been incorporated into the federal fiscal year 2017-
2018 Byrne/JAG application that require additional coordination with state and local governing bodies. 
 
As a friendly reminder, state and local governments are responsible for fiscal sustainment of ongoing 
programs, projects, and personnel in the event that federal grant funds are unavailable. 
 
Please bear with us during this process. Information will be forthcoming via the FDLE grants website as more 
information becomes available about the next Byrne/JAG pass-through funding cycle. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
Office of Criminal Justice Grants 
850-617-1250 


